
 

Dear Parent of Columbus Arts & Technology Academy 

Do you have an incoming Kindergarten or 9th grader student for Fall 2024?  We invite you to 
register your child for Kindergarten NOW during our early enrollment period!  

Siblings First Enrollment 

We understand the importance of keeping siblings together in school. That's why we're offering 
a special siblings-first enrollment period. If you have a child enrolled in our school, their sibling 
will be given priority enrollment for the upcoming school year. Let us know when you register 
your child. 

Ready, set, ENROLL! 

1. Complete your online registration form by scanning the QR code below. If you need 
computer access, visit our school office. 

 

2. Submit the required documents necessary to enroll. 

· Birth certificate  
· Proof of residency (recent utility bill) 
· Parent/legal guardian photo id 
· Student immunization/shot records  

 
Questions? Email: info@columbusata.org Phone: 614-577-0900  

We look forward to welcoming your child to Columbus Arts & Technology Academy! 
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